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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

Next week is parents’ evening, on Tuesday and Thursday. Please do sign up for an 

appointment, so that you can discuss your child’s progress so far this year.  

Next week, we are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March. This year, we 

are encouraging children to come to school in comfy clothes and bring in a favourite 

book of theirs. This is a great opportunity for children to share their love and enthusiasm 

for reading. Each phase will be learning about a different author on that day.  

On Wednesday 13th March, children in KS1 and KS2 will be taking part in science 

workshops, in celebration of the national Science Week. This will be exciting for children 

to take part in, and to explore and develop their love of science. This is a free workshop 

for children that school is paying for, as we feel that it will be a valuable opportunity 

for all children to take part in.  

Good luck to our school football team, who are playing against Fairhaven next Friday. 

We wish you all the very best! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Many thanks,   

Jon Stevens 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 5th & Thursday 7th 

March                                                          

Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 8th March                                         

World Book Day 

Friday 15th March                                           

Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March                                       

Y3/4 Easter Assembly 2pm and 

6pm 

Friday 22nd March                                         

Last Day of Spring Term 

Monday 8th April                                     

Start of Summer Term 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May                  

Half Term 

 

 

World Book Day 

Friday 8th March 

Next week, in celebration of World Book 

Day, we are asking children to come to 

school in comfy clothes with their 

favourite reading book. 

This is an excellent way of promoting 

reading for pleasure, which we are 

working hard on in school.  

 

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Water!  

Air 

934 

Earth 

828 

Fire 

883 

Water 

951 

‘HealtHy Me’ 

Our PSHE theme this half term is ‘Healthy Me’ 

whereby children are learning about healthy eating.  

Dudley have launched a new website, dedicated to 

providing tips and ideas for a healthy lunchbox – see 

the following link -  Home | Healthy Lunchboxes | 

Dudley Public Health (dudleyhealthylunchbox.org.uk) 

Last week, children brought home an ‘Eat them to 

defeat them’ pack, encouraging them to eat 

vegetables on a daily basis. We hope that this 

provides you with lots of ideas for your child.  

 

Attendance Autumn Week 

Class RM – 69%                                    

Class RB – 62%                               

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 90%                                           

Class 2L – 93%                                             

Class 3/4B – 95%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 97%                                          

Class 3/4F – 93%                                                

Class 5/6B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 93%                                        

Class 5/6N – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 89%   

 Well done to class 3/4CS for     

97% attendance this week! 
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